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A law was passed in the Arkansas Legislature, which may affect your old case in the Child Maltreatment Central Registry.  There are a number of old reports that will be removed automatically from the Registry if they meet certain conditions.  No action on your part is required if your report falls into that category.  A second possibility of removal can occur upon review of your record, by request, if no offenses have occurred for one year or more.  Certain criteria will have to be met.   The Board will meet on a quarterly basis.  The next Board meeting will be held in March, 2010.  The complete application and required documents must be received no later than January 08, 2010.
Materials needed for the Board to review a report:
1. A current criminal records check.  See information attached to request an Arkansas State Police Criminal Record check.  The criminal records check will cost you $25.00.
2. Proof of participation in or completion of treatment, rehabilitation, or any other document that you want the ACT 1434 Board to consider with your application.  Some examples of evidence of rehabilitation may include proof of parenting classes completed or other training demonstrating remediation, and you must submit a personal letter explaining your rehabilitation and one to three letters of reference from professionals, employers, spiritual counselors, friends, or family describing your rehabilitation.  No more than one letter can be submitted from a family member.   Failure to include evidence of rehabilitation may result in the Board declining your request for removal.   
3. Completed application.
 
When you have accumulated these documents, mail them to: Central Registry,   P.O. Box 1437, Slot S566, Little Rock, Arkansas 72203.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Vellor Williams, Manager
Child Maltreatment Central Registry
Enclosure
cc:
File
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